SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

St Alban's C of E Primary School

Nasal Flu Vaccine (FS2-Y6)

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school please follow this link to complete an online consent form;

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=141455&Type=FLU

The vaccinations will take place at school on 4/11/2020. The link will close on 27/10/2020. If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2020 please disregard this message. If you have any problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 358 3397 (opt 7).

Teacher/Parent Meetings

On Monday 2nd November, school is closed for all children as it is our teacher/parent meeting day.

Because of the Covid 19 pandemic, these meetings will take place using Zoom. Class teachers will put a link for their zoom meeting on Class Dojo. At your allocated time, click on the link and the class teacher will admit you to their meeting room. Parents will be allocated 10 minutes and please be mindful that teachers must keep to times.

On Friday 16th October, Mrs Horner will send out further information explaining how parents can book their meeting online.

Easy Fundraising

We're now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help us for FREE. Over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them - at no extra

cost to yourself! All you need to do is sign up and remember to use easyfundraising whenever you shop online. It's easy and completely FREE! These donations really mount up, so please sign up to support us at

Wickersley St Albans CE Primary School.



Once you have registered you can download a Donation Reminder App. So that every time you purchase something a percentage will be sent to school.

At the moment we are working with the PTA to raise money for the following:

- A sheltered reading area in the Key Stage 2 playground, surrounded by a sensory garden.
- New climbing equipment in the foundation playground (similar to Key Stage 1 playground).
- Bibles for every child in KS2.
- Christmas books from Santa.

School Dinners

We are so pleased that we can now offer our children a hot school dinner. Most plates are empty and we have had a good response from the children. Taylor Shaw's new menus are on our school website.

Don't forget that children in FS2-Y2 are entitled to universal free school meals. Taylor Shaw use good quality ingredients and the meals are cooked to a very high standard. If you would like any further information about school dinners then take a look at our website or contact the school office.

Winter is coming!

At St Alban's we encourage our children to go outside in *most* weather conditions. PE lessons take place outside, so please can you make sure that your child has appropriate kit.

We've also noticed that in each classroom we have a collection of 'unlabelled' clothing items. This makes it really difficult for staff to give out lost property. Please label everything!

Music Lessons

Once again, the sound of children strumming guitars and blowing flutes can be heard in our school corridors- it is lovely! With risk assessments in place, finally our key stage 2 children are enjoying music lessons.



www.wsap.academy